
Dear [Friend's Name], 

I hope this letter finds you well! With the changing seasons, I wanted to take a moment to 

discuss our upcoming celebrations. 

As fall approaches, I'm looking forward to our traditional harvest festival. It has always been a 

time of joy, family gatherings, and delicious food. I can't wait to share some recipes and plan our 

menu together! 

I've also been thinking about how we could celebrate winter this year. Maybe we could organize 

a cozy get-together with hot cocoa and a movie marathon? Let me know your thoughts! 

What are your plans for the holidays? I'd love to hear about any new traditions you might be 

starting. 

Looking forward to celebrating the seasons with you! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 


